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                            Governor Awards Winners 
It was an absolute privilege to celebrate the achievements of several of our children from across 
each year group who had been nominated by staff for a special Governors’ Award.  This is the first 
time we have done this.  All of the children met six of our Governors in the two assemblies and the 
Governors helped to hand out the certificates and medals to the individual winners.   
Here are the names of our inaugural winners by Year Group: 
Year 3:  Ellie Barnett, Harry Fee,  Eva Sykes,  Logan Clark & Dija Jomon 
Year 4:  Olivia Adams, Sophie Mitchell,  George Staley, Daisy Pearce & Mya Sheppard 
Year 5:  Jessica Ferry, Benjamin Mathieson, Esme Ostersen & James Tyler 

           Year 6:  Hattie Bond, Tristan Jooste, Sophie Collins, Michael Chandler & Rebecca Gomm 
BUTSER Sports Day Winners 
Massive congratulations to all our sports day competitors and a huge well done to Butser House for being 
overall champions of the day. The children all demonstrated our Harmony Values and great sportsmanship 
cheering on each other and celebrating everyone’s successes. Many thanks to everyone who came to 
show their support.  
 
Year 5 Triple, Gold Readers. 

Triple Gold readers  from Year Five were rewarded with an exciting treat last Friday when 
they became archers for the afternoon. JC Sports provided an afternoon of fun, showing the 
children how to use bows and arrows safely and accurately. After a few near misses of the 
target, the children’s aim became spot on and many scored within the gold ring.  As the 
session progressed a small competition between the groups took place. Well done to all our 
Gold Readers.  Keep reading throughout the summer and don’t forget to get involved in 
Petersfield Library’s SUMMER READING CHALLENGE.  The children had an assembly all 
about this today!  
 

Class Lists Letters and GDPR 
The new regulations surrounding Data Protection has had the impact that we are now constrained to share details of whole classes 
without permission from each family.  This means that every child had been given a slip to say which class they are in, including the 
teacher’s name and any support staff attached to the class.  We know parents are often curious who else is in the class with their 
child, but we hope you understand why we can’t share this overtly through our usual letters. 
 

Further Messages: 
Summer Fayre:  Thank you to everyone for your support on Monday.  We managed to raise over £2,100!  We are still selling tickets 
at 50p each for the X-Box One prize (5 tickets for £2).  The draw for this will be on Thursday next week. 
 
Year 6 ParentPay Reminder: Lunch accounts must be in credit next week in order to access any lunch or snacks.  Thank you. 
 
Music Lessons: These have now finished for the term.  We’ll see you next year!   
 
HERNES TWILIGHT AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AND BREAKFAST CLUB:  If you have already returned your form by today’s date 
your child/children will be allocated the requested days you require from September.  
 

 

DIARY – Summer Term 2018 

July July 

Tue 17th 9.30 Y6 Swimming Gala 
6.00-8.00 Y6 Barn Dance  

Thu 19th 7.00-9.00 Y6 Leavers’ Assembly at 
Churcher’s College & Last Flyer out today 

Wed 18th School Reports sent home Fri 20th 12.30 Early Finish for End of Term 

Knowing Every Child – Inspiring Every Mind 
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